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5 April 2018 

Queenstown Lakes District Council 
Private Bag 55072 
QUEENSTOWN  9348 

Attention:  Maddy Dowman 

Proposal 
Ngā Rūnanga understands that the Queenstown Lakes District Council are seeking advice on Māori archaeological and 
cultural values for: 

 Naming of two Reserves:-
 Shotover Country Development – “Shotover Country Sport Field”
 Wiltshire Street, Arrowtown – “Hansen Park”

(as specified in the information provided)

Situation 
Aukaha writes this report on behalf of Kāti Huirapa Rūnaka ki Puketeraki and Te Rūnanga o Ōtākou, two of the kaitiaki 
Rūnanga whose takiwa includes the site the proposal relates to. 

Decision 
Rūnanga representatives have been informed of the proposal received 19 March 2018. 
Please be advised that Ngā Rūnanga have no specific concerns with the above proposed Reserves being named – 
“Shotover Country Sport Field” and “Hansen Park”. 

This reply is specific to the above proposal.  Any changes to the proposal will require further consultation. 

Nahaku noa 
Na 

Chris Rosenbrock 
General Manager 

cc Kāti Huirapa Rūnaka ki Puketeraki 
Te Rūnanga o Ōtākou 
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